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The Gudenå Committee

The Gudenå Committee is a 
collaboration between seven 
municipalities along the Gudenå 
– Randers, Viborg, Favrskov, 
Silkeborg, Skanderborg, Horsens 
and Hedensted municipalities. 

The focus of the committee is the 
use and enjoyment of the Gudenå 
river. 

Read more about the 
navigation rules at 
www.sejladspaagudenaaen.dk.

The Gudenaa Committee 
wishes everyone a good 
boat trip

Welcome to the Gudenå River! 
Remember to register your boat

All vessels with an engine that are using the Gudenå 
system must be registered before they are launched 
in the river. This applies to both resident vessels, or 
vessels that are guests on the Gudenå for a short 
time. You can register using the Gudenå’s registration 
system at www.sejladspaagudenaaen.dk.

Registering resident vessels costs an annual fee of 
200 DKK. Guest vessels are registered with a guest 
registration number. These cost 30 DKK and are valid 
for 14 days. If you neither have residency or a perma-
nent berth in the Gudenå system, your vessel is a 
guest vessel. 

The allocated registration number must be fixed to the 
boat prior to launch, and they must be placed in on 
both sides of the boat’s bow.

The municipalities and police carry out checks to 
make sure that vessels are registered correctly.  Navi-
gating the river without a registration number, or wit-
hout having paid the annual fee, will incur a fine of 
1000 DKK. 

www.sejladspaagudenaaen.dk
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Welcome on the 
Gudenå 
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